A P P E N D I X O

CASTRO VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT LETTER

.....



Castro Valley Unified School District

BOARD OF EDUCATION

SUPERINTENDENT

Parvin Ahmadi

Gary C. Howard, President Dot Theodore, Vice President/Clerk Dolly Adams Michael Kusiak Layender Lee Whitaker

P.O. BOX 2146 • CASTRO VALLEY, CALIFORNIA 94546 • (510) 537-3000 • Fax (510) 886-8962

March 23, 2021

Dear Ms. Mandel,

It is with great excitement that I share with you our commitment for continued collaboration with the Mosaic Project. Our students and staff have benefited greatly from your support, and we look forward to continued collaboration.

We are excited about the Mosaic Project Camp being erected hopefully soon on the property in Cull Canyon. We will be more than happy to support you during emergencies as good neighbors and continued beneficiaries of the program. We will be happy to have you utilize available school buses and Canyon Middle School or other facilities as evacuation sites during an emergency evacuation under the direction of the emergency services. Canyon Middle School is in close proximity on top of the hill close to your site with adequate space to accommodate the need for outdoor space during evacuation.

In addition, if not in use we are happy to work with you through our Facilities Departments for parking during weekends for special events at the camp if needed. We are here as partners and are grateful for your efforts in creating such an amazing opportunity for students from Alameda County and beyond to attend. Your mission and our core values are aligned. Please let us know how we might be of further assistance.

Best regards,

Parvin Ahmadi Superintendent